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Tuesday 7th February 2017 

 

Re: Ofsted Inspection Outcomes 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Please find attached the full Ofsted report following the inspections team’s visit to the school on 

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th January 2017. We are, of course, disappointed with the overall 

judgement the inspectors made, however we believe that the judgement was a fair one at this point in 

time.  

You will have noticed that many improvements have been made across the school in recent months and 

we will continue to work relentlessly in improving provision for our children in the months to come. We 

are pleased that the inspection team were able to recognise these improvements; it will simply take 

time for these to be reflected in our school results each summer and subsequently the judgement of the 

school made by Ofsted. 

We are delighted to be able to celebrate the fact that Safeguarding at St Mary’s was deemed to be 

effective by the inspection team and our Early Years provision was judged to be ‘good’.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our parents, our governing body, our children and the 

whole staff team, for their continued support and efforts in improving our school. We are committed to 

making St Mary’s a school we can all be proud of; a school that allows our children to have the very best 

start in life, giving them the grounding to be life-long learners. 

If you would like to meet with me to discuss any aspect of the inspection report, please do so by 

booking an appointment via the school office.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Alana McGovern 
Headteacher 
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